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Township of Southgate
 
Re: File numbers A14-24, A13-24, and B8-24
 
The Historic Saugeen Métis (HSM) Lands, Waters and Consultation Department has
reviewed the relevant documents and has no objection to the proposed Consent or the two
proposed Minor Variances as presented. 
 
As this project develops, HSM encourages the implementation of green development
measures whenever possible. For example, increasing biodiversity by planting native
species, reducing emissions through an energy efficient building envelope, or using low
impact design stormwater management. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review this matter.
 
Regards,

Neala

Neala MacLeod Farley
Coordinator, Lands, Waters & Consultation 

Historic Saugeen Métis
204 High Street 
Southampton, ON
saugeenmetis.com
519-483-4000
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